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Dear Parents, 

 

Application for MS3 Curriculum Programme and Elective Subjects  

in 2013–14 

 

        Following the curriculum briefing on HKDSE and IBDP Programme, your 

child is now invited to apply for the curriculum programme and elective 

subjects for the school year 2013-14.  Curriculum programme and subjects will 

be allocated to students based on their preferences indicated on the Subject 

Selection Form, deployment of resources of the school and teaching 

effectiveness.   

 

        The curriculum programme and subject allocation results will be 

announced at 12:00 noon on 19 July 2013 through our school web-site 

www.logosacademy.edu.hk/allocation/.  You are required to use your child’s 

student number and identity card number (first 5 characters including the 

English letter, if any) to login to check the results.  Generally speaking, the 

student’s Hong Kong Identity Card Number has been used for school 

registration.  If your child does not have a Hong Kong Identity Card, you 

should use his/her passport number, HKSAR Re-entry Permit number or One-

way Permit number to login. 

 

        Please complete the Curriculum Programme and Subject Selection Form 

attached and have your child return it to his/her homeroom teacher by 27 June 

2013 (Thursday).  Late returns will affect your child’s application for the subject 

allocation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Paul CHO     

 Principal      
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